
 

 
 
 

 
Friday 21st June 2019 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers. 
 
Year 2 are currently very busy rehearsing their end of year concert: Eddie and the Penguin Saves the 
World. 
 
We had originally planned to do one evening performance but the Year 2 team have decided that they 
would like to do two: one afternoon and one evening. 
 
The afternoon concert will be on Wednesday 10th July at 2pm. 
The evening concert will be on Thursday 11th July at 6.30pm. 
 
For the evening performance the children will need to arrive at 6pm to get into their costumes and get 
ready.  
 
Please complete the ticket slip below.  Initially the maximum number of tickets you can request for each 
performance is 2.  Please indicate at the bottom of the slip if you would like extra and if we have any spares 
we will draw names from a hat. 
 
Any younger siblings at Robert Miles will be watching a performance in school time.  We do respectfully ask 
that if possible toddlers be left at home, as the children have worked very hard to learn their lines and it can 
be very frustrating for the children and for you as parents to not be able to hear your child.  

 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
L Barbuti 
Head Teacher. 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Child’s name: _____________________________   Class: _____________________________ 
 
Please indicate the number of tickets for each performance (maximum of 2 for each performance)  
 
Wednesday 10th July 2pm:  
 
Thursday 11th July 6.30pm:  ___________ 
 
 
If there are any tickets left I would like:  _______________________________________________ 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 


